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Audience – Headteachers Southern, Northern and Central Localities

Unfortunately, as you may be aware we are experiencing some staff shortages in the Children’s Community Nursing Team provided by Norfolk Community Health Care (NCHC) - NHS Norfolk.

The staffing problems have emerged since early January and have been created by two staff on long term sick leave combined with a vacancy.  To address these immediate problems we have drawn in staff from other areas of the service and also deployed experienced bank nurses to support the team.  Recruitment is underway and hopeful we will be able to appoint to the vacancy following the normal clearance process.

In the longer term we plan to work closely with the team to ensure we develop the most effective ways of delivering the Children’s Community Nursing Service across NCHC. Our aim will be to build on our existing good practice so that children, young people and their families can continue to receive high quality care which is responsive to need.

Should you need nursing advice and support during this time, please contact the team on 01603 508942/3.

We will keep you informed of any further developments but in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information.

Siobhann Quinn 

Assistant Director of Specialist Children’s Services

Specialist Children’s Servcies
Woodlands House
Norwich Community Hospital

Bowthorpe Road
Norwich

NR2 3TU

Tel: 01603 776897

Fax: 01603 774340

siobhann.quinn@norfolk-pct.nhs.uk
Visit our website: www.norfolk-pct.nhs.uk
